
SKCC news for week beginning 11th August  

CORPORATE PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES       
THIS WEEK 

Sunday 9.45 a.m. (side room of office) 

  Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 6.30 a.m.  
via ZOOM ID 881 1066 7099 PCODE 070958 

Or click here https://us02web.zoom.us/
j/88110667099 

pwd=TEtWMnRjSExKUk1TUWJzRGRDb1R3Zz09  

Tuesday: 9.30 a.m. at The Cornerstone Centre       
led by Francoise                

If you are new to SKCC and would like to find out more about us                                                                                  

and what we do please complete a ‘get connected’ card from the 

foyer and pop it in the office post box or contact the church office                                                                                                 

on  01303 251155 or hello@skcc.info                                                                                                                                     

   Further information is also available on the website www.skcc.info 

To make a ‘one-off’ gift to SKCC 

scan the QR code 

here or use the Payaz 

machine in the main 

hall.   

This Sunday, we look forward to hearing from Tom MacGregor.                                                                                                                          

To join the service via Facebook click here https://www.facebook.com/events/1185132639382743    

Most official mid-week meetings are now paused for the summer holidays including Connect Groups which will restart in the 

week beginning 9th September.   

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 18th August       There will not be a service at The Cornerstone Centre, instead we  
         shall meet at Oaklands Park, Stade Street, Hythe from 11.45 a.m.  
         for a family picnic.  

Sunday 25th August       We look forward to welcoming Mark & Maddy Norridge. Mark is principle at King’s School of   
                 Theology. 

Sunday 1st September  

 

Little Treasures has paused for the                  
summer, but before the new term 
begins, the team are keen to sort 
out/clean the toys and  equipment.  

 

The cleaning/sorting session will take place on Monday 12th August 
at 10 a.m.  Would you be willing to be part of this? If so, could you let 
Joyce or Alison know. Refreshments provided. Many thanks.  

Over the summer from 11.15 a.m. the children’s groups will merge as follows                            
Children aged 0 – pre school will have activities in the Church Office                                  
Children in school years R – 6 (at end of July ’24) will gather in the Front Hall  
before going to Radnor Park.                                                                                                                                      
Youth stay in the Main Hall throughout. 

We will be setting aside our normal service in order to ‘take the church out of the building’.        

Gathering at The Cornerstone Centre at 10.15 a.m. for drinks/treats, we will then go out in pairs or 

small groups to see how God can use us to be a blessing to others, returning at 11.45 a.m. to share 

our stories. Prayer will also take place during this period at The Cornerstone Centre.                    

Don’t give this Sunday a ‘miss’ rather, be encouraged to give it a ‘go’   You won’t be disappointed.  
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